
From: Gaskins, Farrah
To: jose.h.rodriguez12.mil@mail.mil
Cc: Weidner, Tara
Subject: Request for additional information for License No. 16-03657-01
Date: Friday, May 22, 2015 1:17:00 PM

Dear CAPT Rodriguez:
 
Please send a return email to confirm that you have received this message.
 
This is in reference to the application dated January 9, 2015 requesting to renew Nuclear
 Regulatory Commission License No. 16-03657-01.  In order to complete your renewal
 application, we need the following additional information:
 

1.     On the Memo dated 7 January 2015, it appears that the period that LTC Jonathan
 Webb served as Acting Commander January 7-19, 2015.  Please confirm if LTC
 Webb is still the commanding officer .  If not, please submit the name of the current
 commanding officer.
 

2.     Your application requests that MAJ Aimee Wilson. be approved to use materials
 authorized under 35.500.  MAJ Wilson is not currently approved for this
 authorization.  Please submit documentation demonstrating training and
 experience.  In addition, please confirm if MAJ Wilson’s credentials are D.O. or
 M.D.

 
3.     Please indicate whether or not doses containing alpha emitting unsealed byproduct

 material are used.  If alpha emitting unsealed byproduct material is used, please
 include a statement that “dosages will be determined by relying on the provider’s
 dose label for measurement of the radioactivity and the combination of volumetric
 measurement and mathematical calculation.”
 

4.     Please confirm that your procedures for the safe use of unsealed byproduct material
 as described in the application are “written” procedures.

 
Current NRC regulations and guidance are included on the NRC's website at www.nrc.gov;
 select Nuclear Materials; Med, Ind, & Academic Uses; then Licensee Toolkits, see our
 toolkit index page.  You may also obtain these documents by contacting the Government
 Printing Office (GPO) toll-free at 1-866-512-1800.  The GPO is open from 8:00 a.m. to 5:30
 p.m. EST, Monday through Friday (except Federal holidays). 
 
You may respond to my attention in writing by letter, email (if scanned into a pdf format), or
 fax (610-337-5269), referencing mail control number 585806.  Please ensure that your
 response is signed by an appropriate licensee management representative.
 
If we do not receive a reply from you within 30 days, we will assume that you do not wish to
 pursue your amendment.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have.
 
Sincerely,
 
Farrah C. Gaskins
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